
From: Drew Mollineau [   
Sent: Saturday, 25 July 2015 10:47 AM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Fit for the Future: City of Sydney Submission 
 
 
Dear Ipart 
I have lived in Sydney all life and feel that the city has never felt better. I strongly urge you NOT to go 
ahead with amalgamations, thanking you Drew Mollineau  
 
 
 




